
Food Standards Amendment (Truth in Labelling – Palm Oil) Bill 2009 
 
This submission is to the Senate Committee hearing regarding the Mandatory Labelling of 
Palm Oil. 
I wish to state that my interest in this matter is purely personal, and that my desire is to see 
this bill passed to allow for the possible reduction in the loss of habitat that may ensue if 
Mandatory Labelling of Palm Oil Product is enforced. 
The loss of habitat that is currently occurring is that of the habitat of the Orangutan and the 
Asian Tiger. 
I desire to see reduction in this loss of habitat, and believe that every measure possible must 
be taken in order to ensure that these fine animals do not become extinct. 
I have no wish to appear before the committee, but only wish to state my interest in 
ensuring that Mandatory Labelling of Palm Oil Product becomes Law. 
 
Patricia Anne Nolan 
 


